
SSSP General Election
 

SSSP continues to seek nominees for key elected positions for
2022. This includes an array of positions, from President and
Vice President to the Anti-Harassment Committee or
Publications Committee. These elected positions are the glue that
holds this organization together! 

There should be a commitment to nominating a diverse slate of
nominees. This includes diversity based on racial-ethnic
background, gender and sexual identities, geographic locations,
and institutional settings (e.g., academia, practitioners,
organizations, etc.). All nominees must be a current member in
order to be considered. Self-nominations are welcome.
Nominations should include a brief description of the nominee’s
SSSP involvement and other relevant experiences. All
nominations should be submitted by 11:59 p.m. (Eastern Time)
on Tuesday, June 15, 2021.

Self-nominations are allowed! Nominees do need to be current
members, so if you haven't renewed your membership yet, now is
a good time to do so! Visit the SSSP website for more
information.

 





Introducing our new SSSP Educational Problems 
Division Chair

 

Dr. Myron T. Strong
 



For a list of previous award recipients:
https://www.sssp1.org/index.cfm/m/463/locationSectionId/0/Student_Paper_Competitio
ns_and_Outstanding_Scholarship_Awards

https://www.sssp1.org/index.cfm/m/463/locationSectionId/0/Student_Paper_Competitions_and_Outstanding_Scholarship_Awards






https://meet.google.com/bzs-admn-pwj











